
 

 

24th November 2017 

 
Dear Parents/Carers,  

Changes to Year 6 Residential Trip 2018 
 

I am writing to let you know that the date and cost for September’s Year 6 residential trip have 
changed. We will now be going on Monday 24th September 2018 and will be returning on 
Wednesday 26th September 2018. 
 
This change of date will incur an extra cost per child, meaning that the total cost for the trip will now be 
£147. If you have already returned your reply slip and you no longer wish for your child to go on the 
trip, please complete the reply slip below. If you have paid a deposit we can arrange for a refund to be 
made. 
 
If you have not yet signed up for the trip, you have until Friday 12th January 2018 to complete your 
reply slip and pay a deposit. Please note that if your child is on Pupil Premium you are entitled to the trip 
being funded by school. 
 
 
Kind regards,  
Wendy Gibson 
Year 5/6 Phase Leader 
____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Changes to Year 6 Residential Trip 2018 
 

Child’s Name: _________________________________________Class: ___________  
 
[  ]  I do not want my child to take part in the Kingswood residential and would like a refund of my 
deposit.  
 
[  ]  I would like my child to go on the trip and enclose a £50 deposit. 
 
Please note that if you have paid a deposit and you still want your child to go on the trip, you do not 
need to fill in this reply slip. 
 
Signed: ____________________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date: ____________ 


